
CPA Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

August 4, 2008 
5:00 PM – 6:15 PM 

 
 

Members Present:  Ann Borton, Janet Chayes, Malcolm Corse, John Lochhead, Walter 
Goodridge, Martha Conant.  
 
We discussed an inquiry from the Franklin Land Trust concerning  funds for a 
conservation restriction on the Nichols land near the north west corner of Conway. 
Martha stated that spring wild flowers are particularly good on that property. Jack will 
(has) informed the FLT of our application process.   
 
We reviewed possible trail funding requests.  Walter will tell Polly Bartlett about our 
application process in case there is a need for funds for the proposed bridge across the 
South River. 
 
We decided to send copies of the application form to all town committees. 
 
Ann asked that all CPA committee members be fully responsive to her request that we 
carefully review the application forms to bring them up to date for 2009. 
 
Jack will contact Craig Warner with respect to a replacement for Ron Sweet who has 
resigned his position on the CPA committee. 
 
We discussed how to prioritize land conservation options and expressed the hope that the 
Open Space Committee will be able to accomplish this task.  Recently the Open Space 
Committee met with local land owners along Main Poland Rd.  We liked the idea of 
having more such local meetings. 
 
Meeting ended about 6:15PM. 
 


